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Welcome _ _ _
With 4 more sessions added this term,
Now that we have entered Spring, we that’'s a whoppintpattotal
would liketo share everything we have we offereach week.

been up to this term.

Due to high demand, we have opened a
second session at our Wingrove Learning
Hub. We now rufuesdays and
Wednesdays at the Apostolic Church on
Dilston Road, 4:36 6pm. We have also
opened a 3' session at our Carnegie
Learning Hub on a Saturday 10:302pm,
to rung alongside our Hub in Elswick.
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Not only have Success4All Hubs grown in
number, lut they have also grown across
Newcastle. We are now based in Excelsior
Academy on Wednesdaysaithursdays,
3:45-5:15pm. Oututors/befrienders are IS NOW
there to support sixth form students with OFSTED
exam preparation, as well as UCAS REGISTERF-D!
statements, CVs, interview @paration

and general support with research,

information, advice and guidance.
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We have 7 Learning Hubs running with access to 15 sessions every week and 5 weekly clubs. This term, we

said hello to 117 new children and young people, totalling 338 that have registered with us this academic
year. The young people have visited a total of 2,475 times over the course of this term, at an average of 225

visits per week. This term another 50 one-to-one 6-week tutoring blocks have been completed, totalling 90 so
far this year.

The number of volunteer support has also increased, from 115 to 169, an increase of 54 new volunteers. This
term, they have supported the tutees on 1,079 visits with an average of 98 visits per week.
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It has been wonderful to hear about the journey a tutor and h

tutee has been on this academic year. It goestow that
consistery, patience and perseverance @@ important!

When | started working with my tuteéwas inexperienceahd

my tutee wasvery shy. As can be expected, initially it

wasincredibly hard for me, as ntiytee wouldn'task questions
and lwas inept at judging hiseeds. | think in our first session

together we exchanged forty words, if at aRrogress was slow,
and often frustrating. However, with perseverance and a goo
deal of time, | got to know and bond witim, so hebecame

more conident speaking to me, and | becamere confident in

gauging hismood and understanding. We began to pick up th
pace and soon we were covering multiple topics per session,
quickly and efficiently. More importantly, the sessions becam

more and more satigfng, both for meand, as was evident by

how heworked, for my tutee. In short, | couldn't be happier wi

how it turned out, or more fulfilled by niyA YS | (i
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Excelsior AcademyT he tutors have helped with a variety
of subjects from Chemistr levelto BTEGHealth and

Social Care. This is the first Hub where asse worked

solely with sixth form students. Inddition to study
support, we havedone a lot of CV writing, UCAS

statement andpreparation for university and work
interviews.2 SQ@S
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with her university application for Medicine, where she

has had to put togethe an essay debating whether
private health care has a place in the NHSQ f
L2AGSR gAGK K2g (KS@
(Learning Hub Coordinator)
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Theone-to-one tuition is still goingstrongin the
CarnegieLearning Hub

Wole, who started his first one to one tuition last
academic year, has returned this year, completing
G241t 2F y Ay | NRgOD
hours that the tutee has committed toWell done
ColeXLearning Hub Cadinator)

Wfter completing his first one to one with Monera,
Ali has received a commendation in school on a
piece of homework on a topic that the tuition has
focused on. Go Ali{Learning Hub Coordinatdr
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to the Learning Hub. | even got 3 stamps from my
Maths teacher for working hard and getting better
at my timetables which we pctise for at least a
couple of minute§ SN GAYS L
(Tutee).
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‘| started volunteering with Success4All as part of
my career development module at Newcastle
University to develop my graduate skills. | really
wanted to make sure the children were having fur
while learning, sdcame up with some team game:
that they codd play at the end as an incentive to
concentrate on their work. The children were very
enthusiastic and mhighlight was watching the kids
trying to pick up Cheeriag with chopsticks!
Volunteering with Success4All has really helped
develop my graduatekils, and | would encourage
lye2yS SftasS {maonR2 az |
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've been absolutely delig
children have been tellir
l evel I n reading and has

EnghinghMat hs, Tobi did we W FGKSNAYS KIa 0SSy @2
Deborah moved up from st g pastyearorso.Lastternwe provided her with a
achieved top of the <cl| ass UCASPGCE reference and she has just heard bz
awarded a bronze badge af @ thatshe has been successful with her first choice
wor king hard across arhdrk GSI OKSNJ GNI AyAy3 LX I OS
i n all assessnitenttake |alklnc (LearningHub Coordinator)

I'$ wonderful to know that
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children are doing in school. Lava showed me her
perfect report and Sofia has a place at her first
choice sixth form. She waastto do Alevels in
Sciencesand is so determined to et good Science
GCSE gradethat she uses every single minute wit
her oneto-onetutor ®(@earning Hub Coordinator)

WLQOPBS 0SSy 62NJAY Heekdnil K |
spellings and this wéehe told mehe has moved up set.

It was great to hear that his hard work in the Hub has p.
2 T {itdp)
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more of a purpose and that | have helped others. It has
kept me more active and | have seen parts of the city tt
| otherwise would not know about. | have made many n
friends volunteering and am enjoying every moment of
This has been a way that | can give back to the commu
and | have enjoyed workingith children as they bring
more energyand more happiness to the roonit is a

great use of time and | recommend it to anydne L Q @
received my v50 vinspired award for 50 hours of
volunteering?  ( Tut or )




Our Learning Hubs




Our Cluls

Over 6 weeks Success4All ran a Saturday STENM
Club at Walker Technology College.

STEM stands for Science, Technology, Engineer
and Maths, and their clubs allow students to gain
practical, team work and leadership skills as well
opening doors to STEbBsed careers.

This 6week block we focused on Construction an
Electronics, learning to plan, understanding and
working out the maths and the physics behind the
construction as well as learning to collaborate an
actually build!

In the first session, wdiscovered the power of the
triangle and together we built a giant pyramid witl
triangles made out of wooden sticks! In the next
session, we were set a Big Challenge to create a
water system that would transport with that
woul dn’t | eak asamWahe
we had were: 1 tube, cardboard box, plastic cups
paper and cellotape!

The following week, we looked at some fabulous
bridges in the world and learnt about tension and
compression in bridge design. Then, we were sei
another Big Challenge tauild a bridge that would
hold a cup of water, the only building materials w
were given to use: spaghetti and marshmallows!
Following this, we tested out our bridge design
using software and looking at ways to improve it.

On Saturday 1M March, oursession coincided witk
British Science Week 204&rd together with Tech

for Life of Campus North, we organised a STEM

Maker's Party at WaHeke
event involved a range of activities including usin
circuits to build cards with LED lighnside and an

interestingperformance of the Big Bang Guy.

In our sixth and final week, our Big Challeiggs
to build a moving robot. Again, we were givel
very little material: we had to put together a
basic circuit, stick it on a CD, as decorati@n v
had a smoothie cup. a

We would | i ke tow ¢ aigitord
from Siemens who was very imessed with the
children At the end of the session she gave a
presentation on the work Siemens does and the
different engineering roles which madke children
and young people thinking about how thegrc
apply what they had learnt in the real world.
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During February halferm holiday,Success4All
ran a gardening club in Benwell,tike Carnegie
BuildingandnSt . J a me $Shisw&h ur
sponsored by LEARRSt . J a metge’ C
children and young people helped to maintain tt
gardens, fothe current residentso enjoy.

They planted daffodilseady for theSpring
season and while digging through the soil the
children came across lots of wriggly wormwith
the boys in partular becoming quite squeamish

After the planting, there was an exploration in
search of perfect leaves which would be used tc
make bunting printsThose who finished first
went on to take part in thedwer building
challenge. fie task was to see how mastones
could be stacked on topf each other to form a
tower. The children managed to put together a
colossal 21 stones in their tower!

After lunchbreak,we started to make bird
houses, which were decorated with all sorts of
natural objects found in thehurch garden
ranging from leaves to twigs! Success4All hope
everybody had a great time at Gardening Club
and look forward to seeing the daffodils grow!
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One of our fantastic volunteers, Maisie, has
recently started a Success48kography Club at
Walker Technology Colleg®laisie is a geography
student at Newcastle University and has set up tl
Club as her selhitiated project for her Career
DevelopmentModule.The Club will focus on
natural hazards, which is part of the Key Stage 3
national curriculum. Maisie raised £180 through
fundraising activities and a further £300 through
the O2 Think Big grant to run the Clubhe first
session focused on earthgkes, their causes and
their impact on infrastructure, buildings and
humans. After watching a video, the children hac
to build their own earthquake resistastructure
from cocktail sticks and marshihaws that was
placed in jelly. Each child shook thenusture for

1 minute, the winner was the structure that was
the least damageld The Club will have different
activitiesfor 6 weeks and will end with a trip
Tynemouth over the Easter holidays.

Our Code Clubs keep getting bigger and bettée.
havenow 49 children and young people registeres
with an average attendance 8# each week,
supported by9 regular and committed volunteers.
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Success4All is part of a European project with tl
University of Newcastle and partners in Finland,
Ireland and Belgium, looking at Self Organised Lear!
Environments (SOLE) in formabanformal education
establishments, for example schools, colleges,
universities, youth groups and informal learning
organisations like us.

SOLE was a concept developed by Sugata Mitra,
following an experiment with an internetonnected
computer placedn a wall in the slums of Calcutta,
India Professor Sugata Mitra lectures at the
University of Newcastle and following a successful
TEDtalks received funding to build a school in the
cloud( https://www.theschoolinthecloud.org).

All of the partners are involved in some kind of Self
Organised Learning Environments, whether it is
curriculumdriven, projectbased or grougbased. Key
components of a SOLE are a Big Question or a Big
Challengecollaboration, preferably a link to the worlc
through the internet and sharing of findings/results.
Each SOLE also has a facilitator, who introduces the
challenge, manages the group dynamics and facilita
the collaboration and sharing of the learning.

Foll owing on from the <c
October half term, it was time for all partners to comu
together over 3 days to look at the role of the
facilitator and share their experiences and practices.
We set ourselves a Big Question: Whaikes a great
facilitator? Or How to be the SOUL of the SOLE?

We also visited George
Killingworth, where we could see the School in the
Cloud in action with the pupils running a SOLE.

We also set a Big Challenge to our parsnewhy does
Newcastle have so many bridges?

We had fun, learnt a lot from each other and got to
know some great people.

Success4All would like to thank the volunteers, pare
and Learning Hub Coordinator that were able to
attend. We are holding anoér 3-day EUROSOLE
event in June, so if you have missed out, look out fol
details of this event.
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Meeting and making a partnership with Muckle, a la\
firm in Newcastle, has been a wonderful experience

Muckle are very keen to give back to community in
whatever wg that they can, in particular, help with
getting onlineandwith encouraging their staff
members to participate in different community
services.

Last term Muckle donated £834 Success4All in
order for us to acquir® new Lenovo Laptops as an
important learning resource for one of oueérning
Hubs.

We also now have 3 employees of Muckle in our
Learning Hubw/ho volunteer every week angho
have been trained to be Tutors and Befrienders.

We ae so grateful for all the support from Muckle,
and hope to meet more of their employees in the ne
future!

LLP

muckle


https://www.theschoolinthecloud.org/

This term, the children and young people in
the Learning Hubs and other people frotine
community have been
mascot for Success4All. Entries have now
closed and voting has gone live on Faceboc
The mascot entry withhte most likes will win
an iPad Mini 2!

To vote you need to:

1) Like our Facebook pageSuccess4All

2) Like the original photo of the entry
that you want to win

3) Tag a friend in the comment box
below the entry.

The winner will be announced on Friday21
April, during our Easter Holiday Study
Support Club. Join us to see who wins from
1pm-3pm at the Carnegie Building, Atkinsc
Road, NE4 8XS. There will be food, an Eas
Egg hunt, face painting, and different Easte
activities for the whole family to enjoyAnd

all for £1 per person on entry!

From Tuesday 18- Saturday 22 April S4A
will be busy running an Easter Holiday Stud
Support Club.

1lam-1pm-one-to-one tuition
1pm-1:30pm-Ilunch
1:30-3:00pm-gardening and upcycling
3:00-4:30pm-coding

Registrations for the one to one revision ha
now closed, but tkere is still room for the
gardening and coding sessions, only £1 eac
session per day.

If you would like to register your child, pleas
emailbusola@s4a.org.uk

All of these activities are at the Carnegie
Building, Atkinson Road, NE4 8XS.

See you there!

O easyfundraising.org.uk
feel good shopping

Don’t forget that

you can help raise m
you!

Simply go tanttps://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/HD8C3dhd do your online

shopping through the EasyFundraising website and a portion of your spending will &
donated to us!



mailto:busola@s4a.org.uk
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/HD8C3J/
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Code Club and Gardening

Easter Holidays Study Support Club

&

This year Success4All are starting an Easter Holiday Study Support

Club. This club will run every day from Tuesday 18™ to Saturday

22" April, at the Carnegie Building.

1-2-1 Revision

Tuesday to Saturday
11am till 1pm

£30 per child for 5 days

Gardening

Tuesday to Thursday
1:30pm till 3pm

£3 per child for 3 days

Code Club

Tuesday to Thursday
3pm till 4:30pm

£3 per child for 3 days

On Friday 21t April there will be an Easter Egg Hunt, from 1pm to

3:30pm at the Carnegie Building. Snack, games and activities will

be provided all for £1 entry fee.
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Find us at

www.s4a.org.uk

a Follow us @S4ALearningHubs
“ Like us Success4All


http://www.s4a.org.uk/

